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Vision Statement 
 

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves.  
We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed,  

critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges. 
 
The Policy Committee meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mrs. Seeger 
at 10:37 AM on February 4, 2019.  
 

1. PRESENT:  
For the Board: Mrs. Lenihan and Mrs. Seeger  
Administration: Dr. Melendez  
 

2. DISCUSSED: 
Policy 5118: Nonresident Students 

 
The committee met to review and discuss the procedure presently in place for accepting 
nonresident students, as well as, students of nonresident Sherman School employees.  The 
committee has agreed there is a need to clarify the criteria and the procedure for both 
categories.  The committee has revised the current policy to reflect and clarify current 
procedures and will recommend for full Board approval at the next Regular Monthly BOE 
Meeting. 

 
3.​  ​ADJOURNED  

Meeting adjourned at 11:37 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Susan Seeger 
Chair, Policy Committee  

 


